
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Bendigo East Baseball Club                      Newsletter – March 2019 

Club Committee Members                                                                    www.bendigoeast.baseball.com.au                      
President – Trent Anglin-  0430 043 028                            Club Coach- Kerrin Smith - Smithkerrin927@gmail.com         

Vice President - David Ranten-   0413093072                         

Secretary – Leona Mitchell – 0407 303 468         Email; secretary.bendigoeast@gmail.com     

Treasurer – Gay Huggard - 5441 2715 or 0419 137 556      Web admin – Trent Anglin-                 
 

 2019- Important dates to remember    

Wednesday’s in March – Junior Summer League held at Ken Wust Oval Quarry Hill arrive at 5pm.   

Final Junior Summer League game under lights at 6pm and 7.15pm at Ken Wust Oval, Quarry Hill. 

27
th

 of March - Bendigo Baseball Association, General Meeting at 7.30pm in the Bendigo Trades Hall, View st.   

28
th

 of March – Bendigo East General Meeting, 7pm at the Quarry Hill Hall  

30
th

 of March- East Friends and Family Trivia night, 7pm at the Quarry Hill Hall 

30
th

 of March- East Intra- club Practice Match at Ken Wust Oval Quarry Hill, 2pm onwards. 

14
th

 of April – The 2019 Senior Baseball season begins. 

 

Junior Summer League Baseball    
Junior Summer League continues for another five Wednesday nights. Dates left are 6

th
, 13

th
, 20

th
 & 27

th
 of March and 

the final Summer League date is Wednesday the 3
rd

 of April.  

It has been decided that players will be placed in U14 and U11 age groups and all players in these teams will be 

playing baseball rules at the same time at 5.30pm.   

Please note The final game on the 3
rd

 of April will be run with a different format. This night all players are asked to 

arrive at 5.30pm. The U11 game will begin at 6pm. The U14 game will begin at 7.15pm. Both games will be played 

under lights and a sausage sizzle will be held with proceeds going towards Junior Baseball.  

All games are at Ken Wust Oval, Quarry Hill. 

Bendigo East Juniors are training at 5pm to 6pm each Friday night at Ken Wust Oval Quarry Hill 
 

 
 

 

 
 

Bendigo Baseball Association General Meeting      
The next BBA general meeting will be Wednesday the 27

th
 of March at 7.30pm Bendigo Trades Hall, View Street  

 
.    

http://www.bendigoeast.baseball.com.au/


 

 

 

                                         

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 

    
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Bendigo East Club meeting 

The next club meeting will be on Thursday the 28
th

 of March at 7pm at the Quarry Hill Hall.  All welcome. 
 

2019 Seniors Pre-season training    
Preseason training for senior players will continue on Wednesday nights from 6.30pm at Ken Wust Oval during 

March. Training will change over to Tuesday and Thursday nights on the 2
nd

 and 4
th

 of April. 
 

Player  Registration 

Registration of Junior and senior players is now due and payable by cash on Wednesday nights or via direct 

deposit in to the Club’s Bendigo Bank account-  

Account Name: Bendigo East Baseball Club  

BSB No: 633-000 Account No:  5402557             

Important, please ensure that the players name is included in the reference on bank slip/ payment as a name must be 

matched to the fee. Below is the amount to pay according to players Birth year. 
 

Season 2019 Birth year Club Fees 

Senior  2001 or before (must be 14 years of age  to play seniors) $190.00 

Under  18      2002 & 2003       (Playing seniors) $140.00 

Under  16      2004 & 2005   $100.00 

Under  14 2006 & 2007 $100.00 

Under 12 2008 & 2009 $85.00 

T Ball 2010,  11, 12 and 2013 (but must be 6 years old to compete) $65.00 

Thank you to those juniors that have already paid for the 2019 Summer League competition, but all other 

outstanding fees need to be paid ASAP.  

Registrations for seniors can be paid on Wednesday nights at Training on March 6th, 13th, 20th & 27
th

 from 5.45-

6.30pm. Club fees as above will be receipted and Leona or Gay will register all players this year with Baseball 

Victoria and Baseball Australia.   

Registration forms are to be completed by every player and will be provided by the club on Wednesday nights.                      

Please see Gay Huggard or Leona Mitchell for forms. 
 

 LaTrobe University Bendigo  O Week.      
Thank you to Trent, Helen and Gay that attended La Trobe University on Tuesday the 26th of February as part of the 

O week activities to provide information and promote our club. Welcome to our new baseball recruits. 
 

Bendigo East Intra-Club Practice match 
East will hold a preseason practice Baseball match between East players on Saturday the 30

th
 of March from 2pm til 

5pm before the Friends and Family Trivia night. A sausage sizzle will be held following the game, with a gold coin 

donation for a sausage in bread. Profits collected for Relay for life. This will be a great family day. All welcome. 
 

Bendigo East Friends and Family Trivia night. 
The Bendigo East Baseball Club Trivia Night is on Saturday the 30

th
 of March 7pm til 10pm in the Quarry Hill 

Community Hall. BYO nibbles and drinks. A silent Auction of goods will be held on the night. Cost is $10 per 

person. Please reply to Trent, Leona or Gay with your table booking and number of people on the table before the 21
st
 

of March. All members are invited to bring friends and family. 
 

Baseball Victoria 2019 State Winter Championships.         
Baseball Victoria venues and dates for 2019 State Winter Championships  

Senior SWC        08-10 June          Geelong (GBA) 

                     U14 SWC             29/30 June          Morwell/Traralgon (LVBA) 

U18 SWC             06/07 July           Mildura (SBL) 

                      U16 SWC             20/21 July           Morwell/Traralgon (LVBA) 

                                                           U12 SWC               27/28 July            Werribee 

The Bendigo Baseball Association is requesting expressions of interest in writing for coaching and support members 

for the Senior Bendigo Representative, the Under 14 and Under 12 Representative teams. 

Players are asked to please consider this opportunity to represent Bendigo at a State level. 

Junior try out sessions will begin from Saturday the 27
th

 of April at 10am at Albert Roy Reserve (Falcons ground)    

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 


